
Annual Wellness Exam Notification 

Dear [Patient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you in good health. This is a friendly reminder that it is time for 

your annual wellness exam. 

Your annual wellness exam is an important part of maintaining your health and well-being. 

During this visit, we will review your health history, perform essential screenings, and discuss 

any concerns you may have. 

Please contact our office at [Office Phone Number] to schedule your appointment at your earliest 

convenience. We look forward to seeing you soon! 

Thank you for being a valued patient. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Practice Name] 

[Your Practice Address] 

[Your Practice Phone Number] 


